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The following SNU-IQAC members attended the meeting

I . Dr. Rupamanjari Ghosh (Vice- Chancellor)- Chairperson

2. Dr. Karthik Krishnan (Asstt. Dean-Research) - Member

3, Dr. T.R.B. Sarma (Librarian) - Member

4. Dr. Debopam Acharya (SoE) - Member

5. Dr. Girish Agrawal (SoE) - Member

6. Dr. Partha Chatterjee (SoHSS) - Member

7. Dr. Sambudha Sen (SoHSS) - Member

8. Dr. Amber Habib (SoNS & Dean-UG) - Member

9. Dr. N. Sukumar (SoNS) - Member

10. Mr. Sai Cireesh Pokala, President-Student Council - Member

Dr. Ram Sharma (Asso. Dean- UG studies and Student Welfare, Head- International

office) and Mr. Sudhir Naudiyal (Registrar) attended the meeting as special invitees

Item No. I Welcome address by the Chairperson

Dr. Rupamanjari Ghosh, Vice Chancellor and the Chairperson of IQAC

welcomed all the members. She expressed here confidence that the University

will largely benefit from the valuable contribution and inputs ofthe esteemed

members in the process of qualitative dissemination of teaching learning

process.



Item No. 2 Confirmation of the Minutes of the meeting IeAC held on 3l"r March 2016

The minutes of the meeting of the IeAC meeting held on 3l $ March 2016

were circulated to members and no comments were since received. The

minutes as circulated were approved by the Chairperson.

Item No. 3 To take stock ofthe categorization of research journals

Noted the progress.

Item No' 4 To discuss and suggest rationarization of some undergraduate poricies

The matter was discussed in the meeting and members were of the opinion that

some policies pertaining to attendance, termination criteria, attendance rules

for students retaking a course to clear 'F' grade or improve a passing grade

etc. are to be modified and rationarized. The chairperson requested Dr.
Ambar Habib, Dean UGS to make a proposar in the next Academic Council

meeting and get it approved by the AC.

Item No. 5 To discuss Credit Transfer policy of the University

Dr. Amber Habib, Dean UG Studies briefed the members about the credit

transfer policy of the University. The policy envisaged the admission

procedure, eligibility criteria, number of seats for admission through lateral

entry in the second year ofthe undergraduate course at SNU and eligibility for
credit transfer. The members opined that policy should include provision of
entertaining lateral admission requests only from the institutions accredited by
the highest level ofaccreditation agencies in India and abroac.

Since there was no other item to be discussed, the meeting ended with a vote

ofthanks to the Chair.
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